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CONSULTATION RESPONSE FORM 
(To be read in conjunction with the Consultation Paper on the Future Development of  

Meadow Wood and Breakspeare School – available on both school websites) 

PROPOSAL TO FEDERATE MEADOW WOOD AND BREAKSPEARE SCHOOLS 

Please submit your completed form by 30th January 2017. You can do this in a number of ways: 
 

 Hand it in at one of the schools 
 Post it to either of the schools 
 E-mail your comments or queries to; 

Chair of Governors at Meadow Wood School – Mrs. Vanessa Robinson - kvknosnibor@gmail.com  
Chair of Governors at Breakspeare School -Mr. Michael Wheeler - mwheelercars@gmail.com  
Interim Executive Headteacher - Ms. Merja Paakkonen - Head@breakspeare.herts.sch.uk  

 
 

Name of person responding (optional): 

Please indicate your interest in either School by ticking one or more of the appropriate boxes below: 

 I am a parent/carer of a child at Meadow Wood School  

 I am a member of staff at Meadow Wood School  

 I am a parent/carer of a child at Breakspeare School  

 I am a member of staff at Breakspeare School  

Other (please specify): 

Governors welcome your views. Please respond by ticking ONE of the statements 
below. You are invited to make additional comments on the reverse of this sheet. 

 

 I support the Governing Boards’ recommendation to form a federation       

  

 I do not support the Governing Boards’ recommendation to form a federation  

 

 I would like additional information before making a decision                          
 

Please outline the kind of additional information that you require on the reverse of this sheet 

or speak to a member of either Governing Boards, or come to one of the meetings that has 

been arranged. The names and details of current Governing Board members are provided on 

each school’s website. 
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Please make any additional comments in the space below. Please use additional 

sheets if required. 

 

Thank you for completing this Consultation Response Form; please return it by 30th January 
2017, to either school. 

In addition to completing this form, please do consider attending the parent and staff meetings.  

You can find this form and all the related materials on the website(s) of either school.
  


